
Dear HMC Residents, 

This month we officially welcome summer, 

celebrate graduations, observe Father’s Day, 

and prepare for PCS season.  

Congratulations to all of our graduates. 

Whether you are graduating college or kinder-

garten, taking the next step in your education-

al career, and in life, is important and should 

be celebrated! 

We want to ease the burden and stress that 

often comes with moving, and one way we can 

do this is to ensure we are providing clear 

communication, answering questions, and 

walking you through the process. You are en-

couraged to reach out to your Resident Service Specialist once you have re-

ceived orders so they can guide you through every step. 

On behalf of Hunt Military Communities, I wish all of our fathers and father 

figures, a Happy Father's Day. Whether you are serving far away or close to 

home – or supporting a spouse who is active duty – your commitment to your 

country and families is admirable. We look forward to honoring you this 

month. 

Semper Fidelis, 

 

 

Congratulations Graduates of 2022! 
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MAY 2022 

WHAT HAS HOUSING 
BEEN UP TO? 

FUN STATS NEW KID ON THE BLOCK 

New Move-Ins Welcomed: 
2 
 

Work Orders Completed: 
56 

 
SatisFacts Surveys Received: 

5 
 

Average Move-In Score: 
5.0/5.0 

 
Average Work Order Score 

5.0/5.0 

BRAGGING RIGHTS 

 

“Charles is always great to work with” 

  

“Amazing maintenance person. Bravo 

Zulu to him ” 

 

“The maintenance tech was very re-

spectful and helpful. He left everything 

cleaned and he was considerate of our 

sleeping child. He did a fantastic job ” 

Please welcome Harrison as our new mainte-

nance tech! Harrison has been doing mainte-

nance for the last three years. You might rec-

ognize him because he used to work for one 

of our vendors and helped us turn homes be-

tween move-outs and move-ins. He also has 

experience in fire and flood restoration and 

general construction. Harrison loves outdoor 

adventures and traveling. And he is a huge 

foody!  

Harrison Walker 
Maintenance Technician 



MAY 2022 

WHAT HAS HOUSING 
BEEN UP TO? 

EVENT: MOTHER’S DAY 5/6 



MAY 2022 

WHAT HAS HOUSING 
BEEN UP TO? 

NAVY-CYP EVENT: GALACTIC DAY 5/4 

On May The Fourth, Navy-CYP surprised the younger residents as they 

got off the buses with free table games, prizes and popsicles! And they 

were able to take photos with their favorite cut outs! 



MAY 2022 

WHAT HAS HOUSING 
BEEN UP TO? 

NAVY-CYP EVENT: STRAWBERRY SHORTCAKES 5/6 

Navy-CYP provided the residents with a tasty treat of strawberry 

shortcakes in the gazebo on 5th street on May 6th. 



MAY 2022 

WHAT HAS HOUSING 
BEEN UP TO? 

EVENT: TOWN HALL MEETING 5/24  
Constitution Park Town Hall Minutes 

     Town hall meeting was called to order Tuesday May 24th at 1700. The meeting was held indoors at the 

Community Center. Four residents attended. Representatives from Installation (CO, IN9, and Housing Service 

Center) and Constitution Park Community Director were present. Additionally, representatives from Fleet 

and Family Service Center and MWR were also present to promote their programs. 

     CAPT Menzel spoke about the upcoming Third party inspections mandated by Congress on all PPV units 

that will be held in July 11 thru July 22. These inspections he stated is to protect the residents and to ensure 

homes are within housing codes. All 141 homes need to be inspected and is encouraged that a resident be 

home for the inspection. HSC will be calling residents to set up appointments. With USS MOMSEN currently 

deployed, Mrs. Roberts asked if she can represent the residents in case they will not be home. Other topics 

discussed included: 

Washer/dryer hook ups- we’ve had washer leaks that the resident has been responsible and has been very 

expensive. He strongly recommended have renters insurance that covers water damage. Hunt representative 

also mentioned to ensure families have the right type of insurance. 

Community “Pride and Ownership”. Residents are responsible for home exterior; mowing/weeding of their 

back yards and to continue to make CP a nice place to live. 

Summer safety no fireworks. Have fun and be safe. 

Community Director is soliciting ideas for Father’s Day. 

Plan on having a Community BBQ  this summer 

New Maintenance tech Harrison Walker started 

There was a homeless female living in the wooded area next to the main road, they have talked to her and 

she is no longer there. 

Fleet and Family, CYP and MWR all talked about events coming up throughout the next couple of months.  

Events will be posted in navylifepnw.com and also will be shared with the RSS for distribution.  

CAPT Menzel gave the closing remarks and thanked everyone for their attendance. Meeting ended at 1745. 
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